
June 30, 2022 

 

Subject: Speakman Drive Long-Term Care – Urgent work required on-site 

tomorrow (July 1, 2022) 

 

Dear residents, 

  

The purpose of this notice is to let you know about some emergency work that must 

take place tomorrow at the Speakman long-term care home site. One of the main 

distribution panels on site failed this afternoon and must be replaced as soon as 

possible. This panel is part of the infrastructure that powers important equipment on 

site. The new panel will be delivered to the site this evening, and installed tomorrow 

morning, beginning at 7am. 

 

This work is expected to generate minimal to zero noise for the surrounding 

neighbourhood, but we wanted you to be aware that the work is taking place. We 

understand that this work will take place on a holiday, which is outside of the intended 

hours of operation. The team will make every effort to ensure minimal impact on the 

neighbours. The work is estimated to take less than eight hours. 

 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 

Questions? 

As always, please send your questions and comments to public.affairs@thp.ca. If you 

have real-time concerns about an on-site issue, please call 416-594-2196. This is a 

monitored line with after-hours contact information. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

- Trillium Health Partners 

mailto:public.affairs@thp.ca

